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STUDENTSTUDENT
SHOUTOUTS!SHOUTOUTS!

EMRYS KERBY-
SHIPPENTOWER IS IN
4TH GRADE AT
SHERWOOD IN MRS. K
SAMP’S CLASS. HE HAS
WORKED VERY HARD
LEARNING TO WEAVE A
GATHERING BAG AND IS
VERY PERSISTENT! 

ROMAN MASCARENAS IS IN
3RD GRADE AT MCKAY. HE IS
A HARD-WORKING STUDENT
WITH A GREAT SMILE! 

IRVIN STEWART IS A NCS FRESHMAN WHO HAS WORKED HARD THIS YEAR IN THE
CLASSROOM AND ON THE COURT! KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK!

GARIAN MCDONALD HAS BEEN A SELF
STARTER ON HIS BASKET PROJECT. HE
NEEDED A SMALL AMOUNT OF
ASSISTANCE IN THE BEGINNING BUT
HAS ALREADY COMPLETED ONE
BASKET IN 9 DAYS. HE IS READY TO
START A NEW BIGGER BASKET. HE
CONTINUES TO IMPRESS ME WITH HIS
CREATIVE SKILLS. 

SAMARAH EAGLEHEART HAS
BEEN VERY DETERMINED TO
WORK HARD TO GET HER
GRADES UP IN MATH CLASS. SHE
IS VERY RESPECTFUL AND
UPBEAT ABOUT SCHOOL! 
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S u n r i d g e  M i d d l e  S c h o o l

Staff Shout-Out

is being recognized for: 

Cara Greene

Cara Greene- she makes sure that the students are seen and
heard. She builds her relationships through caring and

understanding. She keeps the communication transparent with
the students about expectations and their growth. She has

been consistent in her work and it shows when the students 
interact with her. 

"Excellence in education is when we do everything we can to make sure they become everything they can."
–Carol Ann Tomlinson

STAFF HIGHLIGHT! 

Did you miss out on a newsletter or
would like to revisit an edition?
Good news! Title VI Newsletters

have been uploaded to the CTUIR
website! Check out the link below! 

Recent Staff Changes: 

Wynema Thurman is serving Washington Elementary
School while remaining at Pilot Rock. 

Micah Reading will be joining our team on February 3rd
and will be serving Athena Weston School District and

Pendleton High School. Once he has been onboarded, his
contact information will be available on the website. 

CTUIR - TITLE VI YOUTH SERVICES

Way to go Cara! 
STAFF HIGHLIGHT! 

- ----------====---if I • . 

https://ctuir.org/departments/education/title-vi-youth-services/


Title VI Needs
Assessment Survey

WHY IS IT IMPORTANT TO COMPLETE?

The Title VI Needs Assessment Survey helps:
Assess current program performance 
Identify the specific services and resources that students and families need
Ensures that the program is formatted to make the biggest impact 
Identify areas of improvement based on real input by the target population
Determine where resources will be most effectively allocated
Facilitate evidence-based decision-making 
Ensure involvement of families and community members in the program
development process 
To collect baseline data

Complete the survey to enter into a virtual raffle! Note: including
your email/contact information on the survey is required to
enter the raffle. Otherwise, you do not have to include your
contact information. Raffle items include a camp cook supply
basket and a home necessities basket! The two raffle winners will
be chosen once the number of survey responses reaches 50. 

Use the QR code below to take the survey and enter the raffle! 
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